
 

 

 

Federation of United Nations Staff Associations in Ethiopia 

Fédération des Syndicats du Personnel des Nations Unies En Ethiopie 

Date: 15 June 2022 
 
Dear Colleagues; 
 
Greetings to you and your families. 
 
I am coming to you to alert you about the Covid-19 new wave currently in Ethiopia 
we all need to - take precautions. 
 
FUNSA, the Federation of your Staff Unions, has noticed that although we are at Phase 
2 of “ Return to Office” which allow only 40 to 50% of the staff to be on  campus, it 
seems that there is No control mechanism for that and No monitoring of prevention 
practice in the UN compound.  
  
Managers are all supposed to reinforce the 40 to 50% occupancy limit and not let 
the free flow which seems to be the case right now. The Federation of Staff Unions is 
calling on all staff to respect the Covid Prevention practice and health measures on 
campus. 
 

 PLEASE WEAR YOUR MASK, IT IS MANDATORY WHILE ON CAMPUS. 
 PLEASE MAINTAIN 1.5 m SOCIAL DISTANCING AT ALL TIME 
 PLEASE VENTILATE YOUR OFFICE, NEVER SHAKE HAND AND WASH OR SANITIZE 

YOUR HAND AS NEEDED   
 PLEASE COMPLY WITH  2 PERSON MAXIMUM OCCUPANCY IN ELEVATORS  

 
PS: The week of May 30 to June 3rd,2022 here were 29 cases of Covid in UN 
Population,  
 
The week of June 6 to June 10, 2022 it increased to 74 cases, For this week?  who 
know how much it will be??? 
 
Please let’s take care of each other. 
 
Thank you  
FUNSA Leadership  


